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May 17, 2021 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Lassen-Plumas-Sierra Community Action Agency 
that a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, June 17, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. at the 
Plumas County Community Development Commission, 183 West Main Street, 
Quincy, CA, to solicit comments from the public on perceived community needs 
and issues relating to persons and families at or below the poverty level.  A draft 
copy of the 2022-2023 Community Action Plan is available upon request. 
 
Interested residents, civic organizations and citizen groups are urged to make 
their opinions and views known at this hearing.  Written comments may be 
submitted in addition to oral presentations. 
 
Due to COVID 19, please contact Tricia Elliott either by email 
telliott@plumascdc.org or by phone 530-283-2466 Ext 120 to schedule an 
individual appointment to appear at the Public Hearing.  Written comments may 
be submitted at P.O. Box 319, Quincy, CA 95971. 
 
Individuals with impaired hearing and/or speech impediments and a 
Telecommunication Device for the Deaf (TDD) may dial 1-800-342-5966 to reach 
the Commission Office.  Appropriate accommodations will be made for the 
handicapped to attend the hearing.  For special needs, please call the 
Commission office at (530) 283-2466 in advance. 
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